MUNICIPAL AUTHORITY 
Municipal Building, 27 W Market Street, Palmyra, PA                                                      March 5, 2020

The meeting was brought to order by Chairman Dale Kreider at 6 p.m. It was followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.

Presentation of our 2019 audit Presented by Brown, Schultz, Sheridan & Fritz.

The following members were present:	
Dale Kreider, Chairman		                                      Donald Plourde, Secretary
Steven Oliver, Assistant Secretary 				 Mark Panassow, Treasurer 
					
The following staff were present:
Chris Hannum, Engineer					 Fred Long, Solicitor
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sam Blauch, Foreman			                                       Nannette Hostetter, Administrative Secretary

John Pennebaker, Vice Chairman; was absent 
Scott Galbraith, Public Works Director absent
Public Input – 

Minutes 

Treasurers’ Report

	Financial Statement – Fund 9A & 9B Revenue & Expenditure Statement Month Ending 2/26/2020
			           Account Balances as of 2/26/2020.

Requisitions – Member Steven Oliver moved to approve Requisition # 02-2020 in the amount of $166,076.55 Seconded by Member Donald Plourde. Motion carried.

Correspondence/Reports
1. Board of Supervisors meeting Minutes from December 10, 2019.				
2. Board of Supervisors meeting minutes from January 6, 2020.
3. Board of Supervisors Reorganization meeting minutes from January 6, 2020.
4. Board of Supervisors Workshop meeting minutes from January 22, 2020.

	
Engineer’s Report
Report submitted by Chris Hannum. Chris mentioned that the pump station report is due 3/31/2020. Chris also discussed the manhole project bid meeting. The meeting had a great turnout. Bids are due 3/20/2020 and presentation is due 4/2/2020. Project is to be complete by November 2020.
Solicitor’s Report- 
1. Briefly discussed delinquent sewer accounts.

Old Business 

New Business 
  


Good and Welfare 
  
Adjournment 
There being no further business, Member Mark Panassow moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:40p.m. Seconded by Member Steven Oliver. All were in favor.


 
Secretary
